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NEWSLETTER 

ANNOUNCEMENTS FROM THE CLINIC 
 

Inspirational Thoughts & Focus for January 
 
“In a sense, everything that happens to me is a gift from God.  I may resent disappointments, rebel against a series of misfortunes 
which I regard as unmerited punishment.  Yet in time I may come to understand that these can be considered gifts of 
enlightenment.  They teach me that many of my “punishments” are self-inflicted.  In some way unfathomable to my human 
intelligence, my suffering could be the consequence of my own attitudes, actions or neglects.  This perspective to my “problem” can 
lift my thinking to a level at which I can gain a new point of view and find solutions I never dreamed were possible. 
 
All of us tend to rebel against the unhappiness in our lives; we try to understand; we resent what we cannot 
understand.  Rebelliousness will only heap one frustration on another until we learn to get out from under, let go and let God take a 
hand in our affairs.” 

– From One Day At  A Time In Al-Anon p125. 
 
We often ask God “why?”  Even if He gave us the answer(s)/reason(s), we wouldn’t understand it anyway. So take heart and know 
God is with you, especially when it doesn’t feel like it. 
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COVID-19 
PROTOCOL 

All volunteers and staff 
of WSHS are required to 
screen their temperature 
and document it at the 

time of arrival at the front 
desk. All are re-quired to 
wear a mask at all times. 

 
2020 TOTAL GIFT-IN-KIND DONATIONS IS $13,666.96 

New Donation Hours for 2021 
Monday & Wednesday 9AM—12PM 
Monday 4PM— 7PM  
Thursday 1PM—4PM 

Water Street Health Services does not 
accept expired, opened, or damaged 
donated items as we can’t use them for our 
patients. 
 

HOURS OF OPERATION 

Day Medical Dental Registration 

Mon 

Tues 

Wed 

Thurs 

9 AM—12PM 
5PM—8PM 

 
CLOSED 

9AM—12PM 
 

2PM—5PM 

CLOSED 

   CLOSED 
 

9 AM—12PM 
1PM—4:30PM 

 
   CLOSED 

   CLOSED 9AM—12PM 
 

CLOSED 

CLOSED 

BIWEEKLY PATIENT RAFFLE 
 
The raffle that started on Monday October 5th continuous 
biweekly for our patients. When patients arrive to medical 
appointments on time, they will be entered into a drawing for 
prizes. See Office Assistant, Kendra Wolfe at the front desk 
for details. 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR DECEMBER DONATIONS 

 
CLINIC CLOSED DAYS 

 
Martin Luther King Jr. Day - Monday January 18. 
                 
 

Andrew - 

“Wow, you have gone above 
and beyond! I am really 
grateful to have these winter 
supplies! I am going to come 
to the doctor more often!” 
 

Shawn -  
 
“I’m telling you, all the medical 
staff really takes care of us. I 
don’t want for nothing when I’m 
here” 
 

THE PRIZE OF THE BIWEEKLY PATIENT 
RAFFLE TICKETS ARE 
 

Please remember that we need to be diligent in our practice of the 3 Ws (wear 
your mask, watch your distance, and wash your hands) - Jack Crowley, WSM 
President. 

We are looking for a volunteer that could provide four hours a 
week to clean the medical clinic. For details, please, contact 
WSHS Office Manager, Maria Asin at masin@wsm.org. 


